

State Route 109 Widening from US 70 to the Cumberland River—Quarterly Update

Contractor: Vulcan Materials
Project Supervisor: Adam Vance

February 2020

Progress Update

- Traffic has been shifted from Stewart Road to Creighton Lane to facilitate phase 2 construction.
- All major utility work has been completed.
- Two of the seven box culverts have been completed.
- Tyree Access is open to traffic.
- Bloodworth road is still under construction and will be paved this spring.
- Grading operations are underway as the weather allows.

Anticipated Schedule

Due to utility delays throughout this project, the original completion date of 11/30/20 will have to be extended. TDOT and the contractor are currently negotiating a revised schedule. Once a time is agreed to, it will be communicated.

- Contractor will finish phase 1 paving operations from Creighton Lane to Bloodworth Road this Spring.
- Work is underway on the footers and columns for the bridge at Dry Fork Creek.
- Grading operations will continue as the weather permits. The contractor's primary focus will be around the culverts and bridge.
- Focus will continue to be placed on shifting traffic to phase 2 as needed.



Traffic shifted north of Woods Ferry



Bridge work at Dry Fork Creek

Contacts

Kathryn Schulte

TDOT, Region 3
Community Relations Officer
(615) 350-4302 Office
Kathryn.Schulte@tn.gov

Adam Vance

TDOT Project Supervisor (615) 898-8005 Office Adam.Vance@tn.gov

More Information

For more information, please visit the project website at https://www.tn.gov/tdot/projects/region-3/state-route-109-us-70-to-cumberland-river.html